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Charlestown  

Community  

Primary School 

You must be in school 
each day for 8.45am! 

Friday 12th July 2024 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE. 

 
Any medications that are brought into 
school that staff need to administer 
MUST be prescribed by a doctor.      

Children MUST not arrive to school with 
any medications in their pockets/bags.  

A medical form MUST be completed and 
children are NOT allowed to self       

medicate.  
 

This is for health and safety reasons. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done and congratulations to all of 
these children for AMAZING reading in 
school, at home, in phonics, on Lexia or 
MyOn. Mrs Haigh is incredibly proud as 
the Reading Lead for their efforts with   

reading this term! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Star Readers! 

Please remember ... 
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Thank you to those who have already donated 
used school uniform that is clean and still in good 

condition- we appreciate it! 

On Tuesday 16th July and Thursday 18th July we 
will be holding a swap shop in the Community 
Room. Come along and see if we can help you 

prepare for September and collect some used but 
still in good condition uniform. 
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Important 

dates in  

July 

Rocksteady Concert 

Uniform Swap shop in the Community Room 

 

Y6 Leavers assembly 2:15pm  

Uniform Swap shop in the Community Room 

 

School closes for Summer - 2.15pm 

Tuesday 16th July 

Tuesday 16th July  

(8:40-9:10am & 3:00-3:30pm) 

Thursday 18th July  

Thursday 18th July  

(8:40-9:10am & 3:00-3:30pm) 

Friday 19th July 

 

Stars of the Week 

Josephine (Team 12), Miley (Team 11),                           

Izaan (Team 10), Mya (Team 9),                            

Mia (Team 8), Toby-James (Team 7),                                    

Leo (Team 6), Leo (Team 5),                                    

Jacob (Team 4), Kimberly (Team 3),                                         

Asia (Team 2), Hallie-Mae (Team 1),                                      

Asiyah (Rec 1), Favor (Rec 2)                                  

Addison (Nur 1), Mayesha (Nur 2)                                  

Reports 

School reports have been sent out to parents today 
(Friday 12th July) via School Spider. Year 6 and 

The Arc will be sent on Tuesday 16th July. 

If you have issues accessing your account please 

speak to the school office. 

Attendance 

Nursery  2 are the attendance stars for 

last week! 

Team 9 are the attendance stars for the 

week before last! 

Home reading books 

 

 

 

It is that time of year where we begin to 

collect in the school reading books. 

Please have a good look in your car, the 

living room, kitchen and even under the 

beds. Some children may have multiple 

school reading books at home. All books 

should be returned to the class teacher by 

Monday 15th July please. Then we have 

the massive job of tidying and organising 

them ready for September  

 

Thank you! 
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